





Pictured from left to right:

Captain Joseph Heffernan, Toledo Police; Battalion Chief Dexter Baker, Toledo Fire & Rescue; Chief Brian Byrd, Safety Director; Battalion Chief Kirk Keane, Toledo Fire & Rescue; Mr. Tyrome Alexander, Director of Human Resources; Daniel Roggelin, Chairman of the Board Safety Council of Northwest Ohio.

SAFETY COUNCIL of Northwest Ohio's

MEMBER OF THE YEAR

At this year's Annual Meeting of the Members, held at The Pinnacle in Maumee, OH on January 26, 2023, the Safety Council of Northwest Ohio was happy to recognize the Member of the Year.

Congratulations to THE CITY OF TOLEDO!







419-662-7777 | SAFETY COUNCIL OF NORTHWEST OHIO | www.scnwo.org

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails

View this email online.

8015 Rinker Pointe Court Northwood, OH | 43619 United States

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.